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Oaklands Junior School : An Invitation to 

a 2nd Daffodil Show - Sent to Parents 

 
 

Marie Curie Cancer Trust - -An Invitation to a 2
nd

 Daffodil Show 

Tuesday 11
th

 February in the Library 3.30pm 3.50pm 
  

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

For this second show, children from year 5 will be displaying the daffodils 

they have been caring for, in the library, on Tuesday 11
th

 February.  The 

daffodil bulbs, pots and soil were given to the children by the Marie Curie 

Cancer Trust.  Some of the daffodils will be on sale to raise funds for Marie 

Curie a minimum donation of £1 is requested. Those children who own their 

daffodil make take it home after the show.  Please pay a visit to the library 

after school. 

  

  

Regards 

Ms Moores 

 

 


